
CALVARY INDEPENDENT BAPTIST CHURCH 
www.calvarybaptistsaltillo.org 

(814) 448-3652 
           June 22, 2025 

THIS IS GENERAL SUNDAY 

Pray for our missionaries – Jim and Terry Miller, Cape Town, 
   South Africa 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Missionary Family 
We are glad to have the Echavarria family with us today.  They 
are missionaries taking the gospel to the Dominican Republic.  
The love offering plates are at the back to give toward their 
ministry. 

• "Rocket Racers!" 
Vacation Bible School starts tomorrow, Monday, June 23 at 
10:00 a.m.  Be praying for God to work as we share God’s 
Word throughout the week.  If you signed up to help with 
cookies, have them here by tomorrow morning. 

• Worship Services 
We will not have our mid-week worship service this 
Wednesday, June 25 due to VBS each morning.  Next 
Sunday, June 29 we will have a meal together following the 
morning worship service to conclude the VBS ministry.  
We will be enjoying the leftover hot dogs and hamburgers, 
chips, and cookies from VBS.  There is no need to bring 
anything unless you would like to.  There will also not be 
an evening service next Sunday, June 29. 
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